WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 01-30

SUBJECT: Contract Award to Lounsbury & Associates, Inc., In The Amount of
$15,000 for Preliminary Engineering of the Lucille Street Water and
Sewer Extensions to Valley Residential Services LMI Housing
Project.

REQUESTED BY: Public Works
PREPARED BY: Public Works DATE:May 7, 2001

FOR AGENDA OF: May 14, 2001

SUMMARY: This project is intended to provide water and sewer service to Valley
Residential Services Low to Moderate Income Housing Project. The housing project is
expected to be completed by March 2002.

DISCUSSION: Lounsbury & Associates, Inc. was selected for this project design
based on their staff's knowledge of the City’s water master plan and how the water
main extension relates to future uses. This contract award is intended to provide
preliminary engineering design for construction this summer.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No X Yes, amount requested: $ 15,000.00
Funds: 32-55-691-865-32 Lucille Street Water Extension $7,500
31-55-591-860-38 Lucille Street Sewer Extension $7,500

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council is requested to authorize the contract award to

Lounsbury & Associates, Inc. in the amount of $15,000 for preliminary engineering for
Lucille Street water and sewer extensions.
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